

Jessie Younghusband School

Woodlands Lane, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 5PA Telephone: 01243 782192 Fax: 01243 530685 Headteacher: Mrs A Sadler, BA Hons, PGCE, NPQH

> www.jys.org.uk e-mail: office@jys.org.uk



Tuesday 9th May 2017

Dear Families,

Re: The Big Battery Hunt!

We hope you have been busy collecting lots of used batteries in your 'Battery Recycling Box'! We would now like to ask you to bring all the batteries that you have collected so far into school. Please just bring in the batteries themselves and keep your 'Battery Recycling Box' safely at home so that you can continue to fill it with more used batteries.

When you bring your batteries into school, make sure that you show your class teacher and they will give you a special sticker to thank you for taking part in the Big Battery Hunt. You will then be able to add your batteries to the large recycling box located underneath the Eco Team's display board in the library area.

During our Eco Team meeting on Wednesday 17th May, we are going to start investigating how many of each type of battery have been collected so far, so please bring in as many batteries as you can before then!

Thank you for all your help,

The JYS Eco Team











